
 

 
 

Winter Street Road Closure – Commencing 6th January 2025 
 
Orange City Council has advised Winter Street will be closed between 
Iceley Road and March Street commencing Monday, 6th January 2025 
for approximately two months.  
 
School buses will be diverted via Iceley Road, Park Street and March 
Street.  
 
Affected morning school services are S401 Camel, S402 Rhino, S404 
Penguin, S405 Panda, S411 Lion, and S417 Kangaroo.  
 
Affected afternoon school services are S444 Penguin, S451 Lion, S453 
Giraffe, S454 Elephant, S456 Squirrel, and S457 Kangaroo. 


